
 

 

 

 

I am writing this memo on behalf of Director Jason W. Mitchell and to inform you that Director 
Mitchell has no abstentions for the Board of Estimate’s meeting of May 17, 2023.  
 
 
 

___________________ 
Richard J. Luna 
Deputy Director 

 
 
cc: Jason W. Mitchell, Director 

 

Richard J. Luna, Deputy Director  

Department of Public Works 
200 N. Holliday Street, Suite 600 

May 16, 2023 

Abstentions for the May 17, 2023  
Meeting of the Board of Estimates  

Celeste Amato 
Clerk, Board of Estimates 
100 N. Holliday Street, Room 204 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
 
 
 

 


